
 

 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

Date: 02/01/2022 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub : Online classes for two days – January 3 & 4 

Please be informed that as per the latest guidelines received from SPEA, the 
school has shifted to online classes temporarily for two days, i.e.,3rd and 4th 
January 2022 (Monday & Tuesday). 

Kindly follow the bell timings and ensure that your ward attend the online classes 
as per the new timetable.  

Any further changes will be updated.  

Thanks & regards, 

  

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 


